MINUTES FOR SEPTEMBER 27, 2006
 MALLARDS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Meeting was called to order at 7:03 p.m. by George Hegedus, president.  In attendance were George Hegedus, Betty Alley and Mike Bavetz.  Rick Turner from Campbell Property Management was in attendance and 9 homeowners.
George Hegedus, motioned to waive the reading of the minutes and approve as is, and Betty Alley seconded.  All were in favor, minutes were approved.

Treasurer’s Report – Mike Bavetz gave the financial report.  
Motion to approve treasurer’s report, and seconded by George Hegedus.  All in favor.  Treasurer’s report was approved.
New Business – The appointment of Holly Monaco was brought up by George Hegedus.  Mrs. Monaco was not in attendance but gave her acceptance to Mr. Hegedus.  All were in favor (3 board members).  She was appointed to board as Secretary.

Discussion was made regarding paving of roads.  We are looking for 3 estimates from Campbell. Tabled until the next meeting.

Homeowners who were present gave the board their e-mails for our website for further announcements, etc.

Betty Alley brought up about having a sign made and put up at front gate giving all the homeowners in Regency Lakes notification of master meetings.  Rick Turner told us that this was in the process.

Update was given about the new gate system.

Questions were answered with regard to the new development behind Fairmont and what the security would be for Regency.

We were told we have a new management co for clubhouse and that tree trimming would be done for the master soon.

Questions were brought up on when we would be doing tree trimming here in Mallards.  Tabled until next meeting.

Questions about front entrance by day care center to spruce up that section.  Rick Turner was to check it out.

Open Discussion by Homeowners:

Question as to why Mike Bavetz was still on the board since at the last meeting it was brought out that he was not on the deed.  Since that meeting things have been taken care of and it is a closed issue.

One homeowner brought up about a different color fence.  Was given the reason why could only be white.

One homeowner questioned parking violation notices and fines.
Next meeting was scheduled for October 25, 2006.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

